
NCACC CRP 

Memo 
To: Michael Felts and Charlie Eaton 

From: Miriam Powell 

cc: Stewart Easter 

Date: 3/6/25 

Re: Moratock Park Bridge Replacement 

I met with Stewart Easter from Stokes County Public Works. We toured the park and discussed 
options for use of the grounds while The Department of Transportation is replacing the bridge. 

The left turn after the bridge enters the park. Mr. Easter would like to close that side of the park. 
Thus, by locking that gate preventing access to that side of the park. This will prevent access to 
the bank area and water near and under the bridge. There is signage and exit on the opposite 
side of the bridge to remove canoes and kayaks. 

He would like to leave access to the park by the community on the right side of the bridge. It 
appears to have safer access when flaggers are on the bridge. There is a gate that can be 
locked to prevent access to the bridge area. The playground that was in the space has been 
disassembled and removed. 

This will still give access to the park but avoid exposure to the hazards of bridge construction. 
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 Exit out of River 

 

Right side of Park behind gate. 
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